----- Forwarded message ------

From: Rachel Robinson <robinsonr@cpcisd.net>

Date: Wed, Apr 6, 2022 at 2:15 PM

Subject: Resignation

To: Jennifer Huddleston huddlestonj@cpcisd.net>, Greg Bower gbower@cpcisd.net>

Ms. Rock,

Due to circumstances entirely out of my control, I have chosen to resign my post as a teacher at Como-Pickton Junior High at the end of the year and will be looking for employment elsewhere.

This school year was a difficult one, as you can imagine. My children (as a result of being in daycare for the first time in their lives) have been very ill and I have had to take much too much time to take care of them. In addition, although I inherited my students very behind, my benchmark data doesn't show enough growth, and I believe your students deserve better.

It is my sincerest prayer that my children are simply undergoing the "one year of illness" that most children go through when entering public institutions and that I will become a better teacher in time. Thank you for giving me the opportunity to dip my toes back into the teaching waters.

Sincerely, Rachel Robinson